
 
 

 
From: Joseph C. Chautin, III [mailto:jchautin@hardycarey.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2009 1:56 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: dorothy@wbpi.org; chris@wbpi.org 
Subject: WBPI-CA Digital STA (BSTA-20090623AAH) 
 
Mohammed: 
  
Thanks for your call.  This will confirm that the mask specification for the above-
captioned pending STA application should be "simple".  In addition, this will confirm 
that the length of the STA should be 60 days from the date of grant. 
  
Please let me know if there are any other questions/issues. 
  
Regards, 
  
Joe 
  

 
  
                                       Joseph C.Chautin, III 
                       1080 West Causeway Approach 
                                      Mandeville, LA  70471 
                                           985-629-0777 (ofc) 
                                           985-629-0778 (fax) 
                                jchautin@hardycarey.com 
                                       www.hardycarey.com 
  
This email may contain attorney-client privileged and confidential information. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you received this message in error, please notify the sender by return email. The above 
contact information is for reference only. It is not intended to serve as an electronic 
signature. 
  


